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June 6, 2001 - Regular Meeting of the Wellfleet Historical Commission (WHC) FEB 20 2002
TOWN CLERK

Paul Fox , chairman, opened the official meeting at 4:17 PM with members Janet
Erickson, Clarence Smith, Richard Dickey and Eugene Cormier, in attendance. David
Rego joined the meeting later.

The minutes of the May 2, 2001 meeting were read and accepted unanimously. Richard
abstained from voting since he was not in attendance at the May meeting.

Correspondence

Paul stated that the commission had received “no correspondence of note” since the last
reporting period.

Old Business

Paul reported, as a follow-up to the WHC, May meeting discussions , that the Wellfleet
central district was registered as a National Historic District on August 21, 1989 and that
348 individual properties were identified and listed on the State Register of Historical
Places. The members briefly discussed possible Historic District additions.

The Monuments and Cemeteries subcommittee reported that they had met with the Paraclete
Press to obtained a comparison cost-estimate for publishing and printing the Monuments
and Memorials brochures. Their estimate will be based upon the customer providing: a)
the maps and layout, b) the cover layout, and ¢) an electronic copy (if possible) of the
pages layout, prior to a final purchase order. Janet said she would help with the cover and
“camera ready” page layouts: the maps need to be developed. The Press had not submitted
their cost estimate in time for the WHC meeting.

New Business
Having no other business before the membership, the meeting was adjourned at 5:20 PM.
The members, based upon previous experience, had voted last month to not hold regular

meetings during the months of July and August. Therefore, the next regular meeting will
be held on September 5, 2001.

Respectfully submitted,

\&T CPE"WA;-\
EFC, Clerk/Secretary



